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Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 3468:  Support

The Independent Party of Oregon supports HB 3468, which would prohibit a county
clerk from using information provided by the Secretary of State from the Department of
Transportation or the Oregon Health Authority to change or update any voter registra-
tion information for an elector who is already registered to vote. The measure provides
that an elector may update the elector's registration by delivering a completed registra-
tion card to specified officials or agencies or by completing a registration using the elec-
tronic voter registration system.

It appears to make sense to allow each registered voter to have control over the ad-
dress associated with the person’s voter registration.  Visiting DMV or the Oregon
Health Authority should not result in unexpected changes to a person’s voter registra-
tion record.  The process described by Vice-Chair Christine Drazen at the hearing
sounds reasonable.
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